
 

 

Dear residents, 
  
Special arrangements have been made with UGA Parking and Transportation Services for parking 
near residence halls during residence hall move in.   
  
The following parking restrictions will be in place starting Wednesday, August 6 at 5 p.m. and 
continue through Sunday, August 10 at 6 p.m. During this time, individuals should not park in 
areas designated as unloading zones.  
  
Parking Restrictions and Alternate Locations 

• W02 and W06: permit holders should park in the Hull Street Parking Deck (W05) 
• W07, W08, W09, W10, W11 and W18 permit holders should park in the West Campus 

Parking Deck (W09) or the West Campus Parking Deck II (W18)] 
• N10: permit holders should park in lot N08 
• S03 and South Campus Parking Deck (S11): permit holders should park in any portion of the 

South Campus Parking Deck (S11) on the second floor or above 
• S18: permit holders should park in S19 or S20 
• East Village Parking Deck (E05): permit holders should park in any portion of the East 

Village Parking Deck (E05) on the second floor or above 
• E06: permit holders should park in any portion of the East Village Parking Deck (E05) on the 

second floor or above or in the East Campus Parking Deck (E04)  

  
Building-specific parking maps can be found on the housing MOVE IN page. Unloading zone parking 
is indicated in red and long-term parking options are indicated in blue.  
  
Please do not park in state vehicle spaces, visitor spaces, disability spaces and access zones, 
loading zones, fire lanes, yellow curb zones or reserved spaces. Improperly parked vehicles may be 
ticketed or towed.  
  
Your understanding and cooperation is important to the success of this program as we attempt to 
ease move-in parking congestion around residence halls.  

https://housing.uga.edu/move-in/#during


  
Thank you for your understanding, 
Linda Kasper  
Executive Director 
University Housing  
housing@uga.edu  
706-542-1421  
 

mailto:housing@uga.edu

